FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION Your MissioN ® Your VOICE

LOYALTY

125 N. West Street WWW.FRA.ORG
Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

800-FRA-1924 April 19,2018
703-683-1400
Fax: 703-549-6610

The Honorable Tammy Duckworth
524 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Fax: (202) 228-4611 ( 202) 22% 061%

Dear Senator Duckworth:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports, the Veteran Employment and Child Care
Access Act (S.2565). The bill requires the Department of Veterans Affairs to provide child care
assistance to veterans receiving certain training or vocational rehabilitation.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc(@fra.ore.

Sincerely,

ol o

THOMAS J. SNEE
National Executive Director
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524 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Fax: (202) 228-4611

Dear Senator Duckworth:

WWW.FRA.ORG

April 19,2018

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports, the Veteran Employment and Child Care
Access Act (8.2565). The bill requires the Department of Veterans Affairs to provide child care
assistance to veterans receiving certain training or vocational rehabilitation.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc(@fra.org.

Sincerely,

{_‘
THOMAS J. SNEE /
National Executive Director




